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COMMUNICATION OF 15 NOVEMBER 2001 RECEIVED FROM 
THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA REGARDING THE EXPORT 

OF NUCLEAR MATERIAL AND OF CERTAIN CATEGORIES OF 
EQUIPMENT AND OTHER MATERIAL 

 
1. The Director General has received a letter of 15 November 2001 from the Resident 
Representative of the People’s Republic of China concerning the export of nuclear material and of 
certain categories of equipment and other material.  
 
2. In the light of the wish expressed at the end of the letter, the text of the letter is attached. 






